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‘WORKING TOWARDS BECOMING A CULTURALLY RESPONSIVE SCHOOL’
school nEWSLETTER – end of october 2024
Dear Parents and Carers,
I hope that you and your family enjoyed the October break. This term is always a very busy one with lots to look forward to.

School Mass – can you help? We are looking for parents and carers to walk to and from Mass at St Brendan’s Church on Wednesday 23rd October. If you can help, please phone the school office on 952 1222. Thank you.

Halloween celebrations – pupils are welcome to wear their costumes to school on Halloween (Thursday 31st October). Pupils will have a party in their classroom.

Our parent council have also organised Halloween discos on Wednesday 30th October in St Brendan’s Church Hall. 

This will be split into two sessions:

P1 – P3, 4.30pm until 6pm

P4 – P7, 6.15 until 7.45pm. 

Permission slips must be completed with a working phone number for us to contact in an emergency. Please ensure that the phone is turned on.

Entry is free and children can bring cash for the tuck shop. 

Children are not permitted to walk home and must be collected by an adult.

Christmas Fayre – will take place on Friday 6th December straight after school. Our parent council do a huge amount of preparation for this event which is the main fundraiser for the year. All of the money raised goes straight back to our children. 

To support our Christmas Fayre, in the month running up to the fayre, each Friday is a non-uniform day and instead of a cash donation we request donations on a theme, here are the dates and requested items:

· Friday 8th November – toiletries e.g. bubble bath, shower gel, soap.

· Friday 15th November – bottles. Please note alcohol cannot be brought into school so if you wish to donate alcohol, the parent council will collect it outside the school gates from 8.45am onwards.

· Friday 22nd November – treats e.g. sweets or chocolates.

· Friday 29th November - tins

· Friday – home baking

Thank you for your support.

Tombola and Raffle prizes – we are also looking for larger or “big ticket” items for our raffle and tombola. These can also be handed in on donation days. Thank you.

Nativity and Christmas Concert dates for your diary – 

Afternoon performance will take place on Monday 9th December.

Morning performance will take place on Tuesday 10th December.

Each family will receive 2 tickets for each performance. These performances are free of charge. A lovely way to get into the Christmas spirit.

More Christmas Celebrations - I will let you know the dates for our children to attend the pantomime and their Christmas party dates in our November newsletter.

Next P7 fundriaser – will be a crazy hair day on Friday 8th November. We will ask for cash donations to support P7’s trip to Blairvadach Outdoor Centre.
Upcoming holidays – 

School will close at 2.30pm on Friday 20th December.

School will reopen from 8.45am on Monday 6th January 2025.

Thanks for your continued support. I look forward to seeing you over the coming term.

Kind regards 

Gemma Rutherford, 
Head teacher
Headteacher@st-brendans-pri.glasgow.sch.uk 
0141 952 1222

